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Homicide Investigation – 8400 block of South Tacoma Way 

 
 

At approximately 4:15 p.m. on July 1, 2024, our officers responded the 8400 block of South Tacoma Way 

upon a report of a Lakewood Fire Department aid unit performing life-saving measures on a gunshot 

wound victim.  The adult male victim suffered from gunshot wounds obtained an at undetermined 

location in Tacoma.  The victim was being transported to a local hospital by private vehicle when the 

driver of the vehicle flagged down the aid unit. 

The victim ultimately succumbed to his injuries.  Crime Scene Technicians and Detectives were called to 

the location.  The incident is being investigated as a homicide. 

The investigation is on-going.  Anyone who has information on this incident is asked to contact Tacoma 

Police or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS.   
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